
       

To past and present pupils, staff 
members, families and friends of PK 
Preschool 
                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After founding, leading and working for 30 years Kay Houlin has decided this s the 
right time for her to retire. 

Please come and join us as we celebrate her 30 years and wish her well in the years to come. 

She will be missed by all!!! 

 

RSVP   

 

 

 

      

You are invited to come along and 
help celebrate 

30 years of learning and laughter 

At  :   PK Preschool 

on   :  Wednesday 19th July 

At  :  between 2.30pm - 4.30pm 
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